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I am writing you in request to abandon the dead end street between both our properties 585 and 601 FM 1466, Coupland
78615. I believe the official name of the street is 3™ street. Being the owners of properties on both sides of the road, it
makes the street not a public passageway, and is used only for a driveway for our properties.

I have had the street dug for drainage and have had the potholes filled in and the covert of the driveway to 601 leveled.
All this is costing the taxpayers money for a steet that is not a passageway for them.

Please contact me at (512) 856-2306 or by email at rwabbel@hotmail.com to let me know what steps I need to take.

Enclosing a copy of the survey from both properties, for you to see which street I am referring to.

I am looking forward to your response.

Ruby Wabbel



